
 

 

Mountain Horizons Annual Meeting 

August 5, 2010 

 

 

Meeting called to order by Michael Garren 

 

Present were Charlie Doan, Greg Wiggins, and by proxy units 3 and 4. 

Minutes from 2009 annual meeting were approved 

 

Michael was reelected to another 3 year term and will see the remodel project thru. 

 

Michael looked at the budget and will have Greg reclassify the project on budget. 

Operation budget was approved as presented.  

 

Greg will look for other insurance and have price quotes for the board to review. PR will 

Round Up cracks in drive and get new sealing price for spring 2011. 

 

Motion was made to:  

Incorporate June 3rd, 2010 resolution to fund the remodel project with a signed 

copy of the contract attached and the motion to continue assessment to fund the 

remodel project thru completion of contract. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Next years meeting will be held August 4th, 2011 at 9:00am in parking lot 


